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“Together we plant the seeds for tomorrow’s future” 

End of Term Arrangements 

We have received notification from RCT that primary schools will only 
be open to all pupils on Monday and Tuesday next week with on-line    
learning taking place from Wednesday to Friday. 

If you have any queries please contact the school. 

 
Please remember to keep safe for the holidays 

to stay out of other people’s homes, except in very limited              
circumstances;  

to limit the times you leave your home, and the distance travelled;  
that if you do leave home, that you restrict the number of people you 

come into contact with;  
to maintain social distancing, including outdoors;  
to meet people outdoors rather than indoors where possible;  
to wash your hands regularly and follow other advice on hygiene; and  
to immediately self-isolate if you show symptoms of coronavirus.  

 

Community News 

Class 2 visited the Rhigos Community Christmas tree to decorate 
with their Christmas decorations. The moment was made even more 
magical with Finley and Zac’s grandmother turning on the Christmas 
lights just for us!! 

Thank you for all the entries for the Community Council 
Christmas Scene competition. The competition has been 
judged with all winning entries being displayed in the   
Community Centre.  



Rhigos had a surprise visit from   
Father Christmas (socially           
distanced) this afternoon.The     
children were able to tell Santa 
what they would likefor Christmas 
and as they had all been 
good all year he left 
them a little present. 

Christmas Performances 

We thank you for your support and are so disappointed that we were unable to enjoy 
this experience together as a community. The staff and children have worked      
incredible hard under some very tight restrictions and constantly changing guidance 
to put on their class performances. I hope you will enjoy the performances as much 
as I did watching them. I am sure you agree that the children look so handsome and 
beautiful. 

If you would like a copy of your child’s performance together with photographs 
please could you send in £5 in an envelope with your child’s name. If you have more 
than 1 child the cost is still only £5 per family. All proceeds go straight to the 
school fund which is used to enhance the experiences and resources for all our     
pupils at Rhigos.  

Please do not share on social media.  These recordings are for 
your private use only. 

May we thank you for your incredible support over what has been 
on times a challenging term. The children have been as always a 
pleasure to work with. They have adapted quickly to the different 
routines ~ some prefer the new ones!!  

On behalf of the staff and Governors at Rhigos may we wish you a 
Happy Christmas and a healthy and safe New 
Year. 

School will be open to children on Wednesday, 
January 6th 2021. 

A big Thank You to Mrs Davies 
and Mrs Moon for a lovely 
Christmas lunch today. All the 
children and staff enjoyed the 
meal, (socially distanced of 
course!!) 


